
 

 

 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

January 2, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met Tuesday, January 2, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. with Commissioners, Mark 

Fleming, Steve Greene and Keith Roe present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.  

 

Travis Garst, Solid Waste Director, reviewed the monthly report for December as well as the annual report for 

2017. 

 

The minutes of the December 26, 2017 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Mark Fleming moved that the proper officer sign abatement numbers 2311 through 2322. Keith Roe seconded 

the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, visited with the Commissioners.  

 

Jack Tyler, Bridge Superintendent, provided an update on the bridge currently under construction.  Jack 

reported that in 2017 they installed 212 tubes at 137 different locations and built 3 bridges. Jack said they will 

be sending out bids next week for the biennial bridge inspection.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, said he had the KCAMP 2017 loss report to review. Keith Roe moved to go 

into executive session for 5 minutes beginning at 10:45 a.m. with Darrell Miller and Carla Waugh present to 

discuss legal matters. Mark Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. Regular session 

resumed at 10:50 a.m. with no action taken.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:12 a.m.  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


